
BCG PTO Meeting​
Chatham VFW 

June 3, 2025 6:00PM 
 

 
 

I.​ Welcome & Introductions 
-6:05 p.m. 
 

II.​ Approval of April Minutes 
​       -Katy R/ Vanessa 
 

III.​ Treasurer’s Report (Chelsy B.)  
-Donation of $100 to the Celebration of Life for Bradley Lund 

      -Crystal/ Katy R. 

 

IV.​ Open Positions for the 2025-2026 School Year 
a.​ Fun Fair  
b.​ Dueling Pianos 
c.​ Social Media/ Website (Phil Ross) 
d.​ Directories (Phil Ross) 
e.​ Favorite Things 
f.​ Titan Trek 

 
V.​ Committee Reports 

a.​ Graduation Photos 
-finishing up 

b.​ Parents Night Out (Sarah L.) 
-went well  

c.​ Staff Appreciation 
d.​ School Toolbox  

-Joe aged out/ Chelsy B will take over next year 
e.​ Illinois State Fair Merchandise Sales 
      -sign up went out  
 

VI.​ Other Business 
a.​ Voting for Executive Board for 2024-2025 School Year 

1.​ Katy Roszhart will replace Sarah Bone as Executive President. 
2.​ Alicia Palij will replace McKenna Matrisch as Executive Secretary.  
3.​ Chelsy Buffat will continue as Executive Treasurer.  
4.​ Alicia Heffley will continue as GES President. 
5.​ Vanessa Ross will replace Katy Roszhart as GES Vice President. 
6.​ Katie Blancett will continue as GES Treasurer. 
7.​ Alicia Palij will replace Deni Logue as BES President. 
8.​ Deni Logue will replace Paige Ruyle as BES Vice President.  
9.​ Mindy Rees will continue as BES Treasurer. 
10.​Brittany Sloman will continue as CES President. 
11.​Kate Morris will continue as CES Vice President.  
12.​Sarah Bone will replace Sabrina Wagahoff as CES Treasurer.  
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b.​ Memorial Committee Presentation  
     -Katy R. 
     -voted to split money between building ($9,000) each 
 

VII.​ School President’s Reports 
a.​ BES 
b.​ CES 
c.​ GES 

 
VIII.​ Administration Information 

 
IX.​ President’s Report 

a.​ BCG PTO Bank Account signers for the 2025-2026 school year will include the following: 
i.​ Katy Roszhart will replace Sarah Bone (Executive President). 

ii.​ Chelsy Buffat will remain on the account as Executive Treasurer.  
iii.​ Mindy Rees will remain on the account as BES Treasurer. 
iv.​ Katie Blancett will remain on the account as GES Treasurer. 
v.​ Sarah Bone will replace Sabrina Wagahoff (CES Treasurer). 

 
 

X.​ Next meeting – TBD  
 

XI.​ Adjourn​  

                 -6:35 p.m. 
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